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July 19, 2024 

Dear Senator: 

  

On behalf of the 600,000 active and retired members of the International Association of 

Machinists and Aerospace Workers (IAM), I write today to urge your support to confirm 

President Biden’s re-nomination of Lauren McFerran to the National Labor Relations 

Board (NLRB). 

  

As you know, the NLRB is a very important federal agency tasked with deciding whether 

unions or employers have violated the National Labor Relations Act (NLRA), the principal labor 

law covering private-sector workers’ rights. The agency’s decision-making body needs to remain 

fully staffed to meet the demands of our nation’s workforce.  

  

McFerran has proven time and time again she works hard to ensure the NLRB protects 

workers through her extensive background of working for the betterment of our nation’s 

workforce. This includes several former jobs, including previously serving as Chief Labor 

Counsel for the Senate Committee on Health, Education, Labor, and Pensions (HELP 

Committee). 

  

Again – I urge strong support to confirm McFerran for another term on the NLRB. 

  

If you have any questions, please contact IAM National Legislative and Political Director 

Hasan Solomon at 301-967-4575 or hsolomon@iamaw.org. 

 

Sincerely, 

    

  

  

Brian Bryant 

IAM International President 

9000 Machinists Place 
Upper Marlboro, MD  20772-2687 
 
Area Code 301-967-4500 
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